
CARING FOR OUR OWN ANYTIME, ANYWHERE 

DO YOU HAVE WHAT IT 
TAKES TO HELP SAVE YOUR 
CREWMEMBER’S LIFE?
If you have a current emergency 
medical technician license and are 
employed by the Bureau of Land 
Management (BLM), we need you. 

CONTACT US

208-387-5512

https://www.nifc.gov/about-us/our-partners/blm/omsp
tmccowan@blm.gov

BLM Fire
National Interagency Fire Center

3833 S. Development Ave.
Boise, Idaho 83705



WHAT?
The national Operational Medical Support 
Program (OMSP) provides emergency 
medical services that focus on initial 
stabilization and extraction of injured 
employees in the wildland environment. 

To care for our own 
anytime, anywhere. 

GOAL

WHO?
BLM employees that are certified as emergency 
medical responders, emergency medical 
technicians, and paramedics in either a state or as a 
national registry of emergency medical technicians.

WHY?
Much of our work is in remote areas under 
hazardous conditions. Local EMS agencies 
may be delayed or not able to access 
our injured personnel in a time sensitive 
manner. We will provide an additional first 
line resource for our employees.

The BLM is directly responsible for fire 
management on more than 245 million acres of 
public lands, predominantly in the western United 
States and Alaska. The need for employees with 
emergency medical certifications extends across 
the vast lands we manage. 

WHERE?

How?
Contact your local coordinator or 
district OMSP lead. 

______________________________________

______________________________________


	WHAT?
	WHO?
	WHY?
	WHERE?
	How?
	CONTACT US



